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Townsend, Erle

From: Judi Monahan <judi840@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 8:22 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Advanced clean car program  

Please do Not implement this. We who live in rural Maine don't have the access  to charging stations...or extra income 

to even buy or repair these vehicles. It will cause undue and unfair hardship on us. 


